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RLK NEWS  

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

20-2-17 Year 3 DVD letter 

20-2-17 Ofsted letter 

21-2-17 Boys’ football matches 

(specific pupils) 

21-2-17 Hockey tournament (specific pupils) 

21-2-17 Netball match (specific pupils) 

24-2-17 Year 3—Hill End Trip  

27-2-17 KS2 Fruit & Veg – Term 5&6 

28-2-17 Netball match (specific pupils) 

28-2-17 Quarter final cup match (specific pupils) 

28-2-17 Rugby tournament (specific pupils) 

28-2-17 G&T Cancellation (specific pupils) 

 

 

Please note—you can obtain a copy of any 
letters by contacting the office. 

Ofsted inspection 

 

As you already know, we had our long 

awaited visit from Ofsted last week.  

Thank you to all the parents who re-

sponded to the parent survey and for 

your support. 

 

As it was a ‘short inspection’ the inspec-

tor will write a letter with his findings 

and this should be published within 3 

weeks.  We will send it out when it ar-

rives. 

World Book Day 
The children will be enjoying another traditional 

tale which will be performed by the staff 

(rehearsals have been extensive!!).  We will then 

spend some time exploring the story in our phase 

groups. 

 

The children do not need to dress up or bring in 

anything special for the day. 

Curriculum meetings—change of dates 

 

Due to the availability of trip dates we 

have had to move the curriculum meetings 

for Year 3 and 4. 

 

Year 3 is now on 22nd March 

Year 4 is now on  15th March 

 

Come along to find out more about what 

the children are learning in class.  We will 

start at 9.00a.m. and the meeting should 

not take any longer than an hour. 



Midday Supervisory Assistant 

 

Required as soon as possible - 

  an enthusiastic person to engage with 

children over the lunch period. 

 

5 hours per week 

 

This will be one hour per day—12 noon 

till 1.00p.m. 

 

Closing date : 10th March 2017 

Red Noses are now on 

sale in the school 

office for  £1. 

Lost Property 
 

We will be clearing out all the lost property on 10th 
March, so please feel free to check 
if we have anything belonging to 
you. 
 
 


